Keep On TruckinGg Co., Inc.

July 8, 1994

Ms. Yukari Tagawa

Director of International Sales
- Omstar EnviroTech, Inc.

126 Marine Avenue
Wilmington, CA 90744

Dear Ms. Tagawa:

This letter concerns your fuel additive, Omstar D-IZBOX,. that we have been using in our everyday
fleet operations.

After performing ‘oontr«;)lled tests on 6 trucks, we were pleased that the smoke opacity on each of
the trucks had reductions of an average of 57%.

- We also conducted tests on fuel economy and saw a steady increase, an average of 6%. Thisisa
major savings for our company with 62 trucks running, 300 miles a day in one years time.

We are very pleased with the performance of Omstar D-1280X. Please feel frce to usc my name to
any of your prospective clients.

Sincerely, _ '

Charles R. Woodry
Keep on Trucking,
Service Manager
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